DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE AND BUSINESS MANAGEMENT

NOTICE
Dated: 23.04.2019

In order to interact with the parents to provide them better feedback about their ward, it has been
decided that Parents Teachers Meeting will be held on 29" April, 2019 from 9:30 AM to 12:30

PM.
All Class Co-ordinators are requested to instruct the students to accompany their parents for the

Parents Teachers Meeting.
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Dean, FCM Head, DCBM



